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• PRC had its final meeting of the fall 2021 semester 

• The read and feedback process of program reviews has been completed.  

• PRC members made note of trends, issues, and themes within the program 

reviews to help with spring planning and making necessary changes and 

updates to the process and forms in eLumen for the next cycle. 


